
Dear Parents, 
 

As you are aware, we are living in uncertain times. We want to ensure you know what to expect 
should an emergency occur that requires a reunification—when you would need to pick up 
your child(ren) from a location other than their school. Our goal is to make that process as 
smooth and safe as possible for you and your family. 

If a reunification is necessary, you will be notified through Parent Square. Notifications will be 
sent in real time as information becomes available. When you arrive at the designated 
reunification site, staff will guide you through the next steps. You will be given a card to 
complete, and you will need to present a government-issued photo ID. 

Our staff have completed tabletop reunification drills and are prepared to respond. However, we 
also recognize that each real-life emergency may present unique challenges. We have 
reunification sites in various locations across Christian County, and the site used will depend on 
the specific school involved. 

The Christian County Public Schools Police Department consists of academy-trained 
officers with years of professional law enforcement experience, ready to support our students, 
staff, and families during any emergency. 

Your child’s safety is always our highest priority. Thank you for your cooperation and 
understanding in helping us keep our school community safe. 

 


